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DrRML/APP/2019/08 01/07/2019

To,

Dr. Rajeev Kumar
Vill- Bilariya

Post- Basulia
Shahjahanpur-242001

Dear Sir,

Reference to your interview with us on 01/07/2019 for the post of Associate Professor,
we are pleased to inform you that you have been selected for the post of Associate Professor in
pharmacy.

You are offered the pay scale as per AICTE/state government norms from time to time.
You are required to abide by the rules laid down by AICTE/PCI/BTEUP and the governing body
of Dr R M L Institute of pharmacy.

The services rules and leave rules attached with this letter.
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